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Dear Parents/Guardians,

Concerns about Hong Kong Youth's Use of New Drug "Space Oil"
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There is a rising trend of youth using the new drug "Space Oil". There have been three suspected fatal

incidents due to the use of space oil reported in Hong Kong. The Hong Kong Government has

announced the amendment of subsidiary legislation to classify space oil as a dangerous drug which

takes effect on 14" February. After the enactment of the legislation, selling space oil could lead to a

life imprisonment and a maximum fine of 5 million Hong Kong dollars.

To enhance students' understanding of and determination to reject the drug "Space Oil" (with

etomidate being the main component), the Education Bureau, Hong Kong Police Force, and Security

Bureau's Narcotics Division have produced relevant promotional materials, teaching resources, and

short videos to promote drug prevention education. Attached below are the relevant links for parents

and students to learn more about the dangers and information regarding the emerging drug "Space

Oil"

Security Bureau's Narcotics Diviston

Vaping “Space Oil” is the
same as taking drugs

Hong Kong Police Force

Infographics of “Space Oil”

Informative video —
Sharing on “ Space Oil” by
Narcotics Bureau, experts and

rehabilitants

Mighty Cat’s Diary —
Episode 7: Sneaky Rat’s Space

Adventure

Other drug

educational resources from

prevention

the Hong Kong Police Force




As the Lunar New Year holiday approaches, parents should pay more attention to the mental well-

being of their children and guard against drug abuse, maintaining their physical and mental health.

Should you have any questions, please contact Mr. WONG Wai-ip, the Discipline Master, at
27776289.
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TSO Tat-ming

Principal
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